
HAND DELIVERED 

November 4, 20 16 

Board of Commissioners 
ofPublic Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL AlA 582 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services 

and Board Secretary 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

WHENEVER. WHEREVER. 
We'Ll be there. 

NEWFOUNDLAND~ 

POWER 
A FORT IS COMAil.NY 

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the 
Island Interconnected System- Phase Two- Requests for Information 

Please find enclosed the original and 12 copies ofNewfoundland Power's Request for Information 
NP-CA-001 regarding the Evidence of C. Douglas Bowman, filed in relation to the above noted 
investigation. 

For convenience, the Request for Information is provided on three-hole punched paper. 

A copy of this letter, together with enclosures, has been forwarded directly to the parties listed below. 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact the undersigned at your convenience. 

Yours very truly, 

~~ 
Senior Co:::el 
Enclosures 

c. Tracey Pennell 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Paul Coxworthy 
Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales 

Thomas O'Reilly, QC 
Cox & Palmer 

Danny Dumaresque 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
55 Kenmount Road • P.O. Box 8Y10 • St.John's, NL A 18 3P6 

Dennis Browne 
Browne, Fitzgerald, Morgan & A vis 

Roberta Frampton Benefiel 
Grand Riverkeeper Labrador, Inc. 

Larry Bartlett 
Teck Resources Ltd. 

PHONE (709) 737·5609 • FAX (709) 737·2974 • ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 



JN THE MATTER OF 
the Electrical Power Control Act, 1994, 
SNL 1994, Chapter E-5.1 (the "EPCA ") 
and the Public Utilities Act, RSNL 1990, 
Chapter P-47 (the "Act"), as amended; and 

IN THE MATTER OF the Board's Investigation 
and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages 
on the Island Interconnected System. 

Request for Information by 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 

To: Mr. C. Douglas Bowman 

NP-CA-001 

November 4, 2016 



1 

Request for Information 

Evidence ofC. Douglas Bowman, October 14, 2016 (C. Douglas Bowman Evidence'') 

NP-CA-001 Reference: C. Douglas Bowman Evidence, Page 4, Lines 6-13; 

Mr. Bowman states: 

"I recommend that the Board bring this investigation to a close and direct 
its attention to high priority items including the reliability and adequacy 
of supply pre-Muskrat Fails, the regulatory requirements associated with 
sales and purchases of capacity and energy over the Maritime Link, and 
the rates and regulatory treatment of costs associated with Muskrat Falls 
and its associated transmission. The investigation is not necessary to 
address these high priority issues - they can all be adequately addressed 
through the normal regulatory process. " 

Please provide an overview of the type of regulatory process Mr. Bowman 
would propose to the Board to address the issue of reliability on the Island 
Interconnected System after the interconnection with Muskrat Falls. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED at St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 4th day of 
November, 2016. 

-----v·- :f\.._ dL I '\ __.l 

NEWFOUND~AND Pf.JWER INC. 
P.O. Box 8910 
55 Kenmount Road 
St. John' s, Newfoundland AlB 3P6 

Telephone: 
Telecopier: 

(709) 737-5609 
(709) 737-2974 


